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MEMORANDUM 

 
 
DATE: August 6, 2018 
 
TO: Mendocino Historical Review Board 
 
FROM: Planning and Building Services 
 
SUBJECT:  MHRB 2018-0008 Requested Continuance to September 10 
 
 
On June 4, 2018, the applicant’s agent requested MHRB_2018-0008 be continued to August 6, 
2018 to allow them time to consider the Review Board’s comments and to revise their 
application proposing electrical vehicle charging stations. Staff has discussed with application 
the need to timely file a revised application, which has not occurred. Therefore, staff requests a 
second continuance to September 10, 2018. This would provide time for the applicant to revise 
their application, staff to review the revisions and prepare recommendations for the Review 
Board’s consideration. 
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